
From: R Lesko
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: Oppose/Deny LU-24-027
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recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Benton County Planning Commissioners

My name is Ross Lesko, I live at 1488 Roundup drive in Eugene. 

I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed expansion of Coffin Butte landfill. I lived in
Adair during 2023, and moved away because of the constant fog of methane blowing off of
Coffin Butte. This onerous ecological burden is clearly out of alignment with Benton County's
2040 Thriving Communities Initiative, and its emphasis on equity and health. The expansion
of Coffin Butte, and corresponding increase in climate change gases, noxious odors, and toxic
leachate in drinking water and the Willamette River, is the wrong direction for Benton
County. 

Please oppose/deny LU-24-027.

Sincerely

Ross Lesko
1488 Roundup drive 
Eugene OR  97401

mailto:rlesko.503@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@bentoncountyor.gov
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